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Solex 15 Product Retirement Notification 

1. Overview 

The Product Management team would like to inform you of an update regarding 
our Solex 15 range of beacons. All Solex 15 products are reaching their end-of-
life period as the Xenon flash tube that they feature is being made obsolete. 
Solex 3 and Solex 10 products will be unaffected by this change due to their use 
of an alternative flash tube. 

We welcome customers to place last-time-buy orders up until the 1st October 
2025. From this date we will no longer be able to accept orders for this product 
range. 

2. Affected products 

Order Code Description 

531028FULL-0064 Solex Xenon beacon, Red lens, Shallow red base, 15Cd 

531028FULL-0111 Solex Xenon beacon, Red lens, Deep red base, 15Cd 

531028FULL-0131 Solex Xenon beacon, Red lens, U red base, 15Cd 

531029FULL-0112 Solex Xenon beacon, Amber lens, Deep white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531029FULL-0132 Solex Xenon beacon, Amber lens, U white (FW) base, 15Cd 

 
 

 



531036FULL-0073 Solex Xenon beacon, Clear lens, Shallow white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531036FULL-0113 Solex Xenon beacon, Clear lens, Deep white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531036FULL-0133 Solex Xenon beacon, Clear lens, U white (FW) base, 15Cd 

531036FULL-1064 Solex Xenon beacon, Clear lens, No base, 15Cd 

531037FULL-0074 Solex Xenon beacon, Blue lens, Shallow white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531037FULL-0114 Solex Xenon beacon, Blue lens, Deep white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531037FULL-0134 Solex Xenon beacon, Blue lens, U white (FW) base, 15Cd 

531037FULL-0194 Solex Xenon beacon, Blue lens, Shallow white (FW) base, 
15Cd, Unbranded 

531038FULL-0075 Solex Xenon beacon, Green lens, Shallow white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531029FULL-0065 Solex Xenon beacon, Amber lens, Shallow red base, 15Cd 

531038FULL-0115 Solex Xenon beacon, Green lens, Deep white (FW) base, 
15Cd 

531036FULL-1075 Solex Xenon beacon, Clear lens, Deep red base, 15Cd 

3. Support 

For any specific information on the affected products, support with placing a 
last-time-buy order, or if you have any further queries, please contact your 
Account Manager who will be happy to assist. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

   

 


